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	Metro to Launch New “Go Metro Los Angeles” Smartphone app for iPhone and Android Devices
After extensive beta-testing, Communications has submitted Metro’s new mobile app to the Apple App Store and Android Play. The free app – built from the ground-up – is called Go Metro Los Angeles, and will be available for iPhones, iPads, and Androids. The Android app is available for download now, the iPhone and iPad apps will be available next week.

 

The free app is chock full of online and offline features that will make it easier for the public to navigate Los Angeles County’s extensive and growing bus and rail system utilizing their mobile devices. Key features for the new application will be:

· Available for iPhone, iPad, and Android

· Shows the closest stations/stops based on device’s GPS location

· Integrates Nextrip bus arrivals

· Plan a trip from your current location

· Download up to 170 maps to use offline

· Get Bus, Rail, and road closure alerts

· Save a line, stop/station, map, or itinerary for fast access 

The new app will run on Android devices running Android 2.1 and on iPhones and iPads, iOS 3.1. Planned software updates include the new Expo Line and Orange Line Extension when they open.  Customer comments, requests, and feedback from the first mobile app were used to redesign/rebuild this second application. Read about the new app and see screen shots on metro.net
Metro Staff Present Strategies Used in Successful “Carmageddon” I-405 Closure
Metro Media Relations and Construction Relations Staff attended a California Association of Public Information Officials (CAPIO) Conference this week to give a keynote presentation on the agency’s agressive public outreach campaign for the “Carmageddon” I-405 freeway closure last July. The presentation detailed Metro’s integrated media, social media, community relations and marketing efforts, as well as its ability to leverage its close relationships with other agencies to implement a coordinated campaign that achieved up to two-thirds freeway traffic reduction during the demolition period. The campaign is increasingly being recognized as a case study for how to successfully conduct a major freeway closure in the U.S.

 

Procurement Postings for Next Week
Radiator Assembly (IFB)
Metro will release an Invitation for Bid next week to procure radiator assemblies.  The procurement process blackout period is expected to run from April 24, 2012 through June 18, 2012. Radiator assemblies are needed to re-power NABI low floor buses that are currently powered by Detroit Diesel Series 50G natural gas engines.  The Detroit Diesel engines will be replaced with the Doosan GL11K natural gas engines. Any inquiries concerning this procurement action during the blackout period must be directed to and may only be answered by Otto Ojong, Sr. Contract Administrator, at 213-922-1454.

Upcoming CEO Meetings & Events

Next week, I will be traveling to New York for the Transit Leadership Summit and on Friday, I will join Board Members and various elected officials and community leaders at the Expo Phase One VIP ceremony which will take place before the public opening of the new line on Saturday, April 28, 2012. 
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